
Here is a summary of Thursday 10/11/18 yesterday’s meeting: 
  

         Sean Brennan thanked our members for a successful Jim Plunkett event last Friday. Our net 
proceeds were $2,000. Not bad for just having to sell tickets. A great time was had by all. Next 
year, we will look into a September date to avoid holiday weekends and Red Sox playoff games. 
         Tickets are now available for our November 2nd Auction. Contact yours truly if you wish to 
purchase tickets and/or reserve a table to the event. If not done already, I am sure Warren 
Frank will have our web site updated to purchase tickets on line as well. Now is the time to 
solicit items for our auction and sell ads. If you solicited items last year and/or sold ads, please 
check back with the vendors/individuals again for this year. We need physical items for the live 
auction as well as gift certificates for the Grave Stone Raffle. 
         We will be marching in the Roslindale Day Parade this Sunday. Please consider marching 
with the club. We need people to hand out candy and walk alongside Ken’s Corvette. We will be 
meeting on Murray Hill Road in Roslindale at 11:30am. The parade starts at 1:00pm, so you 
actually do not need to be there until that time. Hope to see you there. 
         President John brought up the possibility of having another Trivia Night event. Looks like we 
will consider this in January. 
         Rose’s Bounty/West Roxbury Food Pantry is starting up their annual canning campaign. The 
club voted to donate $150 to sponsor the event. Speaking of the Food Pantry, volunteers will be 
needed today, tomorrow and next Tuesday. Check your e-mail from last week as we sent out a 
schedule of dates. You can check our website for dates as well. 
         Dave Peterson mentioned that he and yours truly travelled to Natick last week for the 
Metro West/Natick Kiwanis Club’s annual Taste of Natick event. The food was great and the club 
was appreciative of our support. Dave and I plan on visiting the Allston/Brighton Kiwanis Club 
later this month for their 40th anniversary celebration. 
         For information on upcoming events and helpful links, please log onto our Web-Site 
at www.kiwanisboston.org. You will need a password (westrox2001) to get into the members 
only sections. 

  
  
I believe that is all for now. 
  
 


